From:

To: SizewellC

Subject: Nuclear reactor

Date: 12 October 2021 13:02:08

Dear Planning inspectorate,

| object to this nuclear reactor as | think that it is in the wrong place (subject to
future erosion from the sea especially) and much too costly. | am also not
convinced that nuclear power generation is safe although there have been many
safety improvements in recent years.

The need for us to generate more electricity: battery powered cars, cooking,
keeping our homes warm etc is a given but this need can be offset to a greater or
lesser extent with roof insulation in many domestic and commercial buildings,
solar generated power and more efficient use of everyday appliances. There are
still too many houses with little or no roof insulation so there is much that can be
done to both help reduce global heating and to reduce the amount of land that is
being concreted over as well as reducing the need for electricity.

Yours faithfully,

Valerie Harris






